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Vienna, September 25, 19S6, 

Dear Mr« C a m 

X am sending you herewith D copy of my last letter 
to the Secretary, which is dated September 18th. I 
am not writing to him this week, except to call attention 
to ny despatch Ko« 914 of September 34tlu In this 
despatch I hove given some of the intiiaate background 
which I usually put in my letters, and for this reason 
the usual'letter to the Secretary is not necessary. I 
think you will find my despatch No. 914 interesting 
enough to have a copy brought to your attention in the 
Department. It gives a very interesting and, in acme 
respeota, significant account of developments which have 
tr.ken plaoa in the Southeastern European pioture since 
you were hcra« 

I hav# been fairly busy since you left and do not 
see much let up. v/e are leaving tomorrow morning in 
the oar to put Mrs. Mustard and Martha on the boat at 
Hamburg, but shall be back in Yienna on October 5rd. 
I shall write you on my return* 

With very best wishes to you and Mrs. Carr and 
hoping that you had a pleasant voyage home, 

Cordially yours, 

The Honorable 

Wilbur 0". Carr. 
Department of State, 

Washington, D. C« 


